
 St. Lucy Catholic Church is offering  “Living Through Loss,” 
an eight-week grief program that will be held on Tuesday evenings, 

from 5:30pm until 7pm in the Hall.  The classes will start on  

September 19th and continue through November 14th.  

(No class will be held on Halloween, Tuesday, October 31st.) 

 

Grief is natural, necessary, and a highly personal experience unique 

to everyone.  While grief does not follow a timetable, it does ease 

over time.  Facing grief and working through it can result in new-

found peace, strength, and purpose.  

 

“Living Through Loss “ lets people know that they are not alone and 

gives an opportunity to join others going through this grief.  This 

program is open to all faiths.  To register, please call the  

Parish Office at 262-554-1801, x601 with your contact information 

and the relationship of your loss. 

St. Lucy Parish, 3101 Drexel Ave, Racine, WI Use South side entrance. 


